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From: Jaffee, Scott [SJaffee@fzw.com]
Sent:  Monday, March 08, 2004 5:30 PM
To: e-ori@dol.gov; moffitt. betty@dol.gov
Subject: Automatic Rollover Exemption

The idea of rolling over small account balances to IRA's rather than automatically cashing them out is excellent.
One of the main reasons that peopie take the money is because they do not have a place to invest it easily.

I would suggest that the dollar limit be increased to $10,000 rather the $5,000 and that the $1,000 floor be
eliminated. :

Absent the ability to duplicate the investments exactly, the money should be placed into a money market type
fund until directions are received from the former participant.

Scott Jaffee .

Flemming, Zulack & Williamson, LLP
I Liberty Plaza - 35th floor

New York, NY 10006

(212) 412-9525

Fax: (212) 964-9200

This e-mail message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential
and/or privileged information. Any review, use, disclosure or distribution by persons or entities

other than the intended recipient(s) is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
contact the sender by reply and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.

To reply, please call (212) 412-9500 and delete this e-mail. FLEMMING, ZULACK &
WILLIAMSON, LLP
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